
 

        October 1, 2021 
Dear Costco Member, 
 
As a follow up to our Product Safety Alert phone call on September 30, 2021: 
 
Our records indicate that you, or one of 
your add-on members, have purchased 
item #1454184, the Alaura Jar Candle 
with Lid manufactured by Northern 
Lights Enterprises, Inc. 

The candles were purchased between 
August 27 and September 28, 2021. 

We have data that indicates the glass 
jar may potentially crack or break 
during use.  No injuries have been 
reported at this point in time. 

Please stop using these candles 
immediately and return them to Costco 
for a full refund. 

No other Alaura Brand candles are included in this alert. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this issue may have caused. 

Contact Northern Lights Enterprises, Inc. with questions or concerns at 800-407-0377, 8:00 am to 5:00 pm Eastern Time Monday 
through Friday. 


